
 

 

Traditional Holdings Project Update #1 
Meeting Rules 

 

We understand that discussing traditional land holdings/custom family lands is a sensitive and controversial 
subject that can bring up a lot of emotions for Members and their families. During this meeting participants 
will be given the option to share their thoughts, questions, and concerns in a considerate and respectful 
manner.  To ensure that frustrations do not turn into personal attacks or crass language the rules below were 
developed for this meeting to provide Members with a safe space to provide their opinion and feedback.  

 

1. Respect each Member equally and their various perspectives, opinions, and beliefs.  
2. Lateral Violence or Abuse will NOT be tolerated which includes the following: 

• No yelling or swearing 
• No personal attacks; and 
• No bullying 

*Not following rule #2 will result in receiving two reminders about the conduct expected during the meeting 
and if the behavior continues you may be muted for the remainder of the meeting and/or requested leave* 

3. Participants will need to identify themselves upon entering the meeting and before speaking. 
4. Questions to be held until the end or designated time by the presenter. 
5. Time limits may be implemented depending on the number of participates. (i.e., 5-minutes per 

participant) 
6. We encourage Members to submit their questions in advance via email or to utilize the chat feature 

during the meeting to ensure their questions are addressed and to avoid interruptions. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lily Shuter at lily.shuter@lnib.net. 
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